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To have a true, fair and honest election the election should be in person on the day of 

the election.  We can always provide absentee ballots for those who are out of state 

or unable to go to the polls on Election Day.  This will help to make sure only eligible 

voters are casting ballots.  For the privilege of voting in this great nation we should all 

be willing to take the time to exercise our vote and go to the polls on Election Day.  


